Ryan Finn

To Whom it May Concern:

Occidental Chemical Company made its millions acting in a careless manner that produced the
toxic flume of water under their contaminated former site on the Tacoma Tide Flats. They can
spend some of that money FULLY cleaning up after themselves. The company may be prepared to
move on and pollute other locales, but my family and myself remain here to deal with
consequences. Occidental should not be allowed to free themselves from their legacy until the site is
fully purged of the toxic stew that is of their own creation.

Tacoma has changed. I ask that this company not be allowed to skip out on their obligations,
pocketing their profits and leaving us to deal with the consequences. Enforce a full clean-up of the
former Occidental Chemical site on the Tacoma Tide Flats.
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